
ACE Day, Thursday 19th October 2017 
 
Information for parents of children in Year 5  
 
Year 5 pupils will be visiting the Masjid Ghousia mosque in Peterborough during the 
morning, where they will receive a tour from one of the members of the community there. 
All pupils are to wear normal school uniform and girls must wear black tights or bring 
tracksuit bottoms to wear in the mosque. In the afternoon we will be visiting Peterborough 
Cathedral where the pupils will be taken on a guided tour by members of the education 
department there. These visits fit in well with their current Humanities topic.  
 

On the morning of the visit, registration will occur at 08:15 (in Room 18 of Leyspring 
building) and we aim to return to school by 15:40 at Newton Road, traffic permitting. The 
children will not require any money on the day. A morning snack, lunch and drinks will be 
provided by St Faith’s. 
 

If you need to book your child into our Late Stay facility on that evening then please 
remember to do so, so that we know that every child is accounted for after the trip. 
 

Please ensure that if your parental contact details change in any way for Thursday 19th 
October please let the office and Mr Farewell know so we have the most up-to-date contact 
details should we need them whilst on the trip. 
 

Please feel free to contact me at sfarewell@stfaiths.co.uk if you have any questions. 
 

Mr S Farewell 
Trip Leader and Head of Modern and Classical Languages 
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